Freedom of Information Act Request
August 7, 2024

Dear NRC FOIA
FOIA.Resource@nrc.gov

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I request all email correspondence between Lawrence
Criscione and Paul Bollwerk during the week of July 29 to August 3, 2024, both are NRC
employees. Please include any email attachments within the scope of this FOIA request. I
request that all correspondence and released records be provided electronically to my email
address.

Respectfully,

Joseph Carson

865-675-0236
jpcarson@tds.net

FOIA.Resource@nrc.gov





